
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

25 June 2024 

 

 
Official Sensitive 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Uniform Update – (during hot weather) 

 

I would like to update you all regarding uniform requirements. 

 

Firstly, it is vital that the school community have a collective approach to wearing uniform. It centralises 

our identity as members of Hedingham School.  We also recognise that, on occasions, adaptation is 

required but these decisions on exemptions must remain with the school. 

 

We continually monitor the weather conditions and make a judgement about working conditions in 

classrooms.  The temperature in the UK is extremely volatile so this needs careful consideration. 

 

Temperatures towards the end of the week are predicted to reduce to normal for this time of year 

(20-22OC).  Therefore, we have made the decision to maintain normal school uniform, with the 

exception of blazers.  This will be reviewed at the end of the week.  If over the next few weeks, the 

temperature becomes excessively warm, then we will initiate further adjustments. 

 

As always, if there is a valid reason why your son/daughter is unable to wear any items of school 

uniform then please contact their Year Leader in the first instance. 

 

I would like to thank you in advance for your support in this matter.  It is very important that we work 

together to ensure that our students receive a consistent message related to school expectations. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr A Harvison 

Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 


